
Families Group 
Information 

At the start of 
the school day .   
Family groups can come to school  
together through any gate 
 

At the end of the school day 
 

Family groups will be dismissed from 
the gate of the youngest child, as  
older children will be sent to this gate 

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary 

School 

Arrangements for returning to school 

Children are now 
allowed to mix 

Children should continue to be 
dropped off and collected from their 

key stage entrance. 
Years 1 and 2—Park Entrance 

Years 3 to 6—Main Gate 
 

School hours will be: 
8:45am—3:15pm  for Years 1-6 
 

At the end of the  
school day 
Classes will line up and be 
dismissed to parents a 
class at a time from their key stage 
gate. 

We will continue to carry 
out a midday clean of high 
traffic contact points. 

Children will be regularly reminded 
how to wash their hands 
effectively and there will 
be frequent hand  
washing. 

Children’s break and lunch times will  
be staggered as this has worked well  

Parents and carers should leave their 
children at the school gates, however 
if you need an appointment to speak 

to your child’s teacher 
 

Please contact school on  
0151 260 8957 

Water is provided by school daily. 
Children can bring water 
bottles from home to be 
filled on the premises 
with fresh cold water if 
they wish. 

If a child has covid  
symptoms, you must  
follow DFE and Public 
Health guidance.   

They should not come to school. 

Attendance and punctuality is key. All 
children are expected to be in school 

and parents can be fined for  
non-attendance. 

Term time holidays will not be  
authorised. 

Proof of medical appointments is  
required 

Reading is a major priority for the  
children and reading folders should be 

brought to school every day. 
 

Children should be encourage to read 
every night 

Breakfast Club 
Will be available from 8.00am on 2nd 

September 2021.  
Main entrance should be 

used 
Cost £1.00 per day 

Full PE Kit should be worn to school by 
your child on days when PE is taught.  

Children will not be 
permitted to wear 

football kits. 

Children are expected to be in full 
school uniform.   

 

Ties can be bought from 
school (£3) and a cashless 

system is in place.  
 

 Please use a debit card or Pay 360 
(simspay) for all school transactions 

including meals. 

All meals will be provided by the 
school kitchen.  

Children can choose either a school 
hot meal or a school packed lunch. 

Meal cost is £1.30. 
For children in Reception and KS1 this 

meal is free 
      

Afterschool Club 
Will be open from 2nd September. To 

book a place contact  
Laura on 07799 062730 

We look forward to welcoming the children back on 2nd September.  In light of the success of some of the systems put in 
place during the pandemic, we have reviewed our school procedures.  Please take the time to read the information  

Nursery and Reception School Day 
School times: 8.50am—3.20pm 

Entrance: Hapton Street (Nursery)  
 

Parents/Carers of our youngest  
children are allowed on site to hand 
over their child to the school staff.   

 

The Nursery Gate will be open at: 
 11.15am—end of AM session 
 12.15pm—start of PM session 
 3.20pm– end of school day. 


